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Dear Mr Kearns 

  

We do not underestimate the anxiety parents may be feeling about the return to school in 

September. The attached letter and infographic have been designed to reassure parents about the 

changes we have made to keep our food service safe. 

  

We would like your support to share this information with parents and customers on your 

communication channels. We recommend uploading the letter onto your website and sharing the 

messages on your social media accounts. 

  

The health, safety and wellbeing of the children we serve, our staff and of the schools we work with 

has been Alliance in Partnerships number one priority throughout the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

pandemic and we will continue to work with you to introduce measures to ensure that our services 

are delivered safely. 

  

If you have any questions or need anything further, please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

  

Keep safe 

  

Kind Regards 

Sadie Holloway 


